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Support the health and wellness of our children.
Sunday, October 2, 2016
Dear Principal,
Dear Tracy,
On Sunday, October 2, over 500 people will run, walk, cheer or volunteer at the 13th annual Linden Woods Fall Classic (LWFC), a competitive yet family-friendly event that has raised over $150,000 for our community.
Founded in 2004 with the goal of replacing the aging play structure located behind École Van Walleghem School, the LWFC has evolved and expanded over the years. 
Today, the Linden Woods Fall Classic is primarily a fundraiser for the Pembina Trails School Division Breakfast Programs. To date, we have donated over $50,000 to help participating schools purchase food for their programs.
This year, we are pleased to continue our tradition of dedicating event proceeds to the Pembina Trails Breakfast Programs and other community projects that encourage healthy and active lifestyles for children and families.
One of the things people love about the LWFC is that in addition to being a great running event, it is also fun! We offer a fun warm-up, lively atmosphere, a post-race brunch and each year, thanks to our loyal donors, we are fortunate to be able to provide a great selection of prizes for participants. It’s also an opportunity to connect with the community: individuals who participate in our event – runners of all ages, families, children, and neighbours!
On behalf of the organizing committee of the Fall Classic, we hope you will pass this information on to your staff and students.  Our website can be found at www.lwfc.ca and registration for the event is through the Running Room at www.events.runningroom.com.  By participating as a runner, walker or volunteer, you help our Pembina Trails community in a most valuable way.
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.  I look forward to hearing from you.
Sincerely,

Mark d’Almeida
LWFC Committee Member

Tel: 204-471-3309
Email: msdalmeida5@gmail.com
www.lwfc.ca
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